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Friday 28th May 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Firstly, we would like to celebrate the fact that we have had a full half term with all students back in school.  
We are sure that everyone is looking forward to and deserves a sunny week off prior to the last half term of 
the school year.  At the start of next half term we will send a calendar of events for both primary and 
secondary, where in some cases we may be able to meet with parents face to face if Government guidance 
allows.  
  
Today also brings to an end the Year 11’s time at Heyford Park and has been a day tinged with sadness as 
we say goodbye to them.  We wish them all much success in the future and hope they keep in contact.   
 
STAFFING UPDATE 
We would like to inform you that at the end of the academic year Mrs Childs our SENCo will be leaving to 
start a Deputy Headship at another school. We wish Mrs Childs well and thank her for the work that she 
has put into the SEND department during her time at Heyford Park.  Earlier this week we successfully 
recruited a replacement and we will be delighted to welcome Ms Adam to the Heyford Park team in 
September.   
 
UNIFORM 
We wanted to write to you to explain the situation with uniform for next year with the introduction of the 
new school logo.  We appreciate that you will be keen to start preparing for September and buying 
uniform.  As you know our uniform supplier is Stevensons and we have been working closely with them 
over the last few months regarding our change of logo.  Unfortunately, they have a considerable amount of 
stock of uniform with the old logo on and therefore we are unable to change the logo yet due in most parts 
to the extreme cost of changing it.  This will mean that for September 2021 there are no changes to the 
uniform and there will be a phased approach to the change most probably from September 2022.   You will 
only be expected to change the uniform when you need to buy new uniform.   
 
POSITIVE COVID TEST 
If a student as a positive Covid test over the first weekend of the holiday can they please contact the office 
email with details – office@heyfordparkfreeschool.org. 
 
We wish you all a happy half term. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mrs Nickelson (Executive Head of Primary) 
Mr Nicholson (Head of Secondary) 
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